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JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:

¢ 14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congress of the United States

FBouse of Representatives
Washington, B. €.
May 5, 1970

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas T8405
Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed herewith is a copy of a telegram that I have
received in answer to my inquiry in behalf of Private First Class
Pedro A. Ramos about whom you wrote to me.

Please be assured that I will continue to advise you
upon receipt of fuither information.

With kindest regards, I am

Encl.




